

GEORGE M. BORRELLO County Executive

CHAUTAUQUA COUNTY OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Gerace Office Building – 3 N. Erie St. – Mayville, NY 14757-1007 (716) 753-4211 – FAX (716) 753-4756 – borrellog@co.chautauqua.ny.us - www.co.chautauqua.ny.us

January 24, 2019

To: Colleen Meeder

Rebecca Brumagin

Pierre Chagnon David Himelein

Edward Mulkearn

Lant Lictus

Christine Schuyler

William Boria

David McCoy

Mark Stow

Paul Snyder

Don McCord

Allison Carrow

Steve Abdella

CC:

Kenneth Knutsen

Matthew Zarbo

RE:

Sherman – Findley Lake Sewer Project Final Report

Thank you all for participating in the Sherman – Findley Lake sewage project meetings. Chautauqua County was pleased to provide the funding for this project and appreciates the opportunity we had to partner with the Village of Sherman is done at a reasonable cost. Addressing the water quality impairments documented in Findley Lake one of my priorities and is important for residents, visitors and businesses of the area.

Barton & Loguidice has responded to all of the comments submitted on the draft report and is sending everyone a link to the final report for you to review and to share with others. Since our last meeting in November, the Chautauqua County Legislature formally created a County Sewer Agency who will work towards creating a County Sewer District to serve the study area and look at other possibilities for addressing the sewage problem around Findley Lake. The next step is for me to recommend candidates to serve on the Sewer Agency, who must then be confirmed by the County Legislature, with the Agency's first meeting anticipated in April.

Thank you for participating as we to look improve infrastructure in the county while improving efficiencies and expanding collaboration amongst our communities.

Sincerely,

George M. Borrello

Chautauqua County Executive

love M Bonello